
Zerotech International Pty Ltd
ACCC Button Battery Compliance

PACKING INSTRUCTIONS

The ACCC has introduced new standards on the packaging requirements for 
products containing button batteries. Zerotech has responded by implementing 
new packaging and warning material at our factories, however, there are some 
mandatory compliance requirements that affect current inventory held by Zerotech 
and Australian retail stores.

Zerotech will be providing button battery warning stickers to your Account Manager 
for delivery to your store on their next visit. Two (2) stickers should be applied to each 
product containing a button battery. One of the stickers should be applied to the 
outside of the box at the front. The other sticker should be applied to the instruction 
manual. This sticker should be applied on the page demonstrating the reticle 
illumination feature and installation of the battery. 

Further information is accessible via the following links.

• �ACCC Button/coin battery safety:  A guide for business on the application of 
mandatory standard

• �Button/coin batteries and consumer goods containing button/coin batteries
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EXAMPLES OF STICKER APPLICATION

INSTRUCTION MANUAL FRONT OF BOX

https://www.productsafety.gov.au/system/files/21-19BKT_Button%20battery%20guide_October%202021_FA.pdf
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/system/files/21-19BKT_Button%20battery%20guide_October%202021_FA.pdf
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/system/files/21-19FAC_Button%20Batteries%20Factsheet_FA.pdf

